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Registrar’s office certifies results of Nov. 6 election 
 
The Riverside County Registrar of Voters certified the results of the Nov. 6 election at 3:17 p.m. today 
(Monday) and forwarded the certified results to the Board of Supervisors.  The final official election 
results and statement of vote are available on the Registrar of Voters website at www.voteinfo.net. 
 
As of late this afternoon, the California Secretary of State website indicated seven of California’s 58 
counties had certified the Nov. 6 election results. It was not immediately clear from the website 
whether any counties had certified their results after the website was updated today at 2:58 p.m. 
 
By law, a request for a recount must be filed with the Registrar of Voters office within five days after 
election results are certified.  The deadline to request a recount is Dec. 3.  The cost of a recount is paid 
for by the requestor.  For more information regarding the recount process, please call the Registrar of 
Voters office at (951) 486-7330. 
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